
Dear Parents/guardians & CITs,

There are three options for signing out campers/CIT this year. If your camper/CIT 
walks or bike home, make sure to review the information listed below and check off the 
option that best fits your needs for you and your family. This will be reviewed and signed 
by the Program Coordinator and kept on file.

Our camper CAN sign themselves in and out and can walk/bike home from 
camp.

Our camper can sign themselves in and out and meet parent at their car 
(within site of check-out desk).

____________________________ 
Camper name (print)

____________________________
Camper signature

____________________________
Parent/guardian name (print)

____________________________
Parent/guardian signature

___________________________ 
Program Coordinator, Signature

* IF YOU ARE GIVING YOUR CHILD(REN) PERMISSION TO

BIKE TO SUDBURY SUMMER/ADVENTURE 
IT IS REQUIRED FOR THEM TO LOCK UP THEIR BIKE AT 

THE BIKE RACK LOCATED ON HASKELL FIELD*

Our camper CANNOT sign themselves in and out and must wait for a 
parent to walk/bike home from camp.


	Camper name print: 
	Parentguardian name print: 


